

Our Value this term is: Bravery

Autumn Term 2 November 2018

Welcome back! We hope you and your child have a busy and fun filled year with us. Here are some of the things we will be learning about and some useful information.

## Topic: Let's Explore!

This term we will be using all opportunities to explore through a variety of activities and learn about animals from hot and cold countries through our favourite stories. Some of the things we will be creating are 'firework biscuits' and diva lamps. We will also be thinking about winter and Christmas!

## Remember - Your child needs spare clothes and an appropriate coat!

Make sure your child has appropriate clothing for the outdoor weather – it is a legal requirement that young children access the outdoors on a daily basis.

Please send spare clothes – including socks – to make sure your child remains comfortable throughout the session ( these can be their own clothes BUT they will get dirty!). We are lucky enough to have a mud kitchen being developed and it is expected that the children will create their own recipes. Getting dirty and using water is part of the learning experience as stated in the very unique Early Years curriculum .Schools are expected to provide these experiences and ensure that children have access to the outdoors every day whatever the weather.

## Don't forget

- \*contributions of £1.00 each week will help towards covering cooking costs and snack.
- \* Balance Ability will be for those children in Group 2 and continue each Friday. Your child will need trainers or daps and trousers. Those children in Group 2 will be notified.
- \* Look out for letters these are in your child's box by their coat peg (anything in these boxes can go home)
- \* We are happy to talk about any concerns or receive information you feel we need but please be aware in the interest of safety this will be best **AFTER** the session when children are safely with their parents. Any **URGENT** matters may be passed to the teacher as soon as possible.

Miss Watton, Miss Hendon & Mrs Scott

The Nursery Team

